
COMPLIMENTARY TRAINING:

An NPO Board Perspective on 
Financial Responsibilities

yeoandyeo.com

Thursday, October 11, 2018
2:00 to 5:00 p.m.
Kalamazoo Country Club
1609 Whites Road | Kalamazoo, MI
(Register by October 4)

Wednesday, October 24, 2018
2:00 to 5:00 p.m.
The View at Lansing Lugnuts Stadium 
505 E. Michigan Ave. | Lansing, MI
(Register by October 18)
 

A networking break with snacks and the 
opportunity to speak one-on-one with 
CPAs, consultants and other nonprofit board 
members will be included in the training.

R.S.V.P. by Phone or email:
Contact Kim at 269.329.7007 or  
kimjak@yeoandyeo.com.

Y E O  &  Y E O
CPAs & BUSINESS CONSULTANTS

Jenna Romain, CPA 
Nonprofit Services 
Group Member

Jessica Rolfe, CPA
Nonprofit Services 
Group Leader

Topics:
•	 Understanding Financial Statements
•	 Understanding Budgeting
•	 Must-Have Policies and Procedures
•	 Making the Most of Your Form 990
•	 Upcoming FASB Changes

As a board member, you have a legal responsibility 
to protect your nonprofit’s assets by overseeing its 
financial activities and implementing best practices to 
protect the organization. This can be challenging!

Join Jessica Rolfe and Jenna Romain of Yeo & Yeo’s 
Nonprofit Services Group as they present financial 
issues in “plain” language with the goal of helping you 
make effective fiscal decisions for your nonprofit. 

NONPROFIT TRAINING

This free training is great for new board members as 
well as experienced board members looking to gain a 
better understanding of the financial responsibilities 
and nuances of NPOs.

Please share this invitation with 
other NPO board members and 
professionals who might benefit 
from this free event.


